
 

 

DEER HORN COMPLETES NON-BROKERED PRIVATE PLACEMENT 

AND ANNOUNCES STOCK OPTION GRANT 

 

Vancouver, BC, Canada, March 10, 2015, Deer Horn Capital Inc. (“Deer Horn”) announces that it has 

closed its private placement previously announced January 15, 2015, and has issued 4,105,000 units for a total 

of $410,500.  The Company paid a total of $10,675 in finder’s fees to eligible finders with respect to this non-

brokered financing.  

 

The Company also announces that it has granted an aggregate 2,275,000 stock options to directors, officers 

and consultants.  The stock options are exercisable at a price of $0.14 per option share for a period of five 

years from the date of grant. 

 

On behalf of the board of directors of 

Deer Horn Capital Inc. 

 

“Tyrone Docherty” 

      

Tyrone Docherty 

President and CEO 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

Primary Contact 

Tyrone Docherty 

President 

Deer Horn Capital Inc. 

(604) 952 7221 

tyrone.doccap@dccnet.com 
 

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its regulations services accepts responsibility 

for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.  


